May 12, 2021

Sylvia Hacaj, President Board of Directors Kensington Police Protection and Community Services District

Dear President Hacaj,

I am writing to inform you of my decision to resign my position as Director on the Kensington Police Protection and Community Services District (KPPCSD) Board of Directors, effective immediately.

I wish the best successes for the KPPCSD and Kensington Police Department in the future. It has been a privilege to be on the board and serve the good residents of Kensington.

If I can be of any assistance during the time it will take to fill the position, please don't hesitate to ask.

Best regards,
Cyrus Modam

Cyrus A. Modavi

cc: Marti Brown, KPPCSD General Manager